
 

 

Newsletter:  02 23 

A Message from Mrs Denham 

Thank you to the PTA and all the helpers for 

organising the quiz night which was another 

successful fundraising event. We are so very 

grateful for your dedication and commitment to 

the school. 

Class Taw and Torridge are looking forward to 

their trip to Exeter next Thursday, to see the 

Bournemouth Symphony Orchestra.   

Our booking for the London residential has now 

been secured and a letter re the payment plan 

has been given to all children who have 

registered to go.  

This week we have welcomed Dempsey into 

Class Taw and Luie into Class Caen.  

 

Notices 

Mrs Arend is looking for a small trampoline to use 

in her Rainbow room. If you have one that you no 

longer need and would like to donate it to the 

school, we would be very grateful. 

Class Bray would like any plastic kitchen/ 

pudding basins these are for use in the mud 

kitchen. 

Red Nose Day Friday 24th March noses will be 

on sale  from  Monday 13th March £1.00 each. 

To continue in helping our children safe online, 
we feel this article has some useful information 
on keep your children safe from cybercrime and 
cyber bullying.  
parentinfo.org/article/helping-your-child-stay-safe
-from-cybercrime 

Certificates 

 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Riley Kift, Lily Wyatt-Kemp, Hannah Comer, 

Noah Gibson, Thomas Dowle,                  

Dempsey and Luie Heppenstall                

Martha Richardson  

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Happy Birthday! 
 

Darcy Bruton 

 Elowen Richardson-Reynolds 

and 

Matilda Rhodes 

Club 59 
 

Congratulations to Diane Heard who 

won £20 with number 21 on Club 59 

last week. 
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PRE-SCHOOL 
What an assortment of characters arrived on Thursday for World Book Day! We had Horrid Henry to Queen 
Elsa and we even had the bear from 'We're going on a Bear Hunt'.  The children also brought along their 
favourite book or story which we all shared.  We are still participating in activities linked to the sound 'T' and 
a large tree has now taken root in the setting! 
Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm Monday – Friday and accepts Early Years Funding, where 3/4yr 
olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We are also an approved setting to accept 2gether funding 
for 2yr olds. For further information or if you would like to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 
710019 or email us at:-  preschoolbf@gmail.com   
 

BABY AND TODDLER GROUP   
The 1st day of our spring themed craft had us painting daffodils, it would be fantastic to see some spring 
like weather, although we still had lots of fun indoors. 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and tod-
dlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For fur-
ther information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 
BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB:  
This Saturday 11th March Haxton Rangers v Torrington 3pm KO BAR OPEN from 3.30pm showing Eng-
land v Scotland Rugby 
Next Saturday 18th March Haxton Rangers v Equalizers (Cup Match)  2.30pm KO   BAR OPEN 
from 4pm showing England v Ireland Rugby  
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table Tennis, 
Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-
11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when sport-
ing activities are on.  Membership prices £15 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of under 16s) 
£7.50 per adult, £3 per junior (under 16s)  Membership runs from 1st November each year.  For further in-
formation pop into the club or call: 01598 710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 
 
LEANNE FOSTER FITNESS TRAINER Ladies fitness and toning classes now running at the Kabin.  Eve-
ry Sunday and Tuesday @ 7pm. Booking essential as spaces are limited and the classes have become 
extremely popular.  45 minute class £5 per class. Please contact Leanne on 07789995048/01598710016  
or email leannefosterfitness@gmail.com  

Our P.T.A  
Easter Fun Day 
We would be grateful for any donations of Easter Eggs (for the egg hunt) and if you are 
able to help on the day please let Melissa, Louise H or Louise T know. 
This event is being held on Good Friday - Friday 14th April 2-5 at The Sports Club. 
There will be an Easter Egg Hunt, Design an Easter Egg Competition, Snail Racing, 
Apple Bobbing, an Easter Hat Competition (it can be a bonnet/baseball cap/any kind of 
hat you can decorate) and much more. 
 
Dates for your Diary: 
Next PTA Meeting 
Friday 24th March – 2pm school staff room. 
 
Summer Fayre - Friday 7th July.  3.15-5pm. Details to follow. 
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THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's birth-
day parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie on 
07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
 
Friday Klub - Youth Club is OPEN TONIGHT & 24th March 6pm-8pm for ages 9-15yrs £2 entry, at the 
Kabin.   
  
 
LIFE DRAWING GROUP  we are open Thursday 16th and 23rd March then closed for the Easter break 
returning on Thursday 20th April, at The Kabin 7.30-9pm £6 a session (no obligation to attend every 
week) this is a self taught session you just turn up and draw. We are a friendly group of mixed ages and 
abilities, materials available if you would like to give Life Drawing a go.  Further info contact Louise 
07758077089 email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.com or join our Facebook (Bratton Fleming Life 
Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com 
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